
  



  

  The whole Novotex Team would like to thank you for visiting our booth during the show.
  Our sales staff will contact you in the coming days to finalize your requests.

  Looking forward to seeing you again in Frankfurt at the next edition to be held 
  from 4th to 7th May 2021.

  Very truly yours,
  Novotex Italiana S.p.A.
 Marketing and Sales Dept.

Keep connected to Novotex through www.novotex.it or info@novotex.it

TECHTEXTIL 
14th – 17th May 2019
Frankfurt, Germany
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